
Board of Trustees Meeting                                                                                                                                                        
Tuesday, January 3, 2022 / Special Meeting                                                                                                                          
Village Depot Offices/ 6:00 PM - Virtual Meeting/Open Meeting

ANNOUNCEMENT: The Village of North Bennington Trustees held a special meeting for business 
on January 3, 2023 at 6:00 pm. This meeting was held by video and telephone conference only 
via Zoom. This is in accordance with H.681 (section 6).); addendum 01-20/Act 92

The Village Depot was open for in person meeting as well. Trustees, Rogers, Mullineaux, Creedy 
and Lowary were present in that space. Treasurer Buggee was also present. All others attended 
the meeting via Zoom.

 Chairman Mary Rogers opened the meeting at 6:00 PM. 

Trustees Present:  Scott Creedy, Tara Lowary, Mary Rogers, Ray Mullineaux, Matthew 
Patterson, Treasurer Doug Buggee      

Trustee Matthew Patterson attended the meeting via Zoom.

Line by line amounts to set for budget line items from information gathered at prior budget 
meetings were discussed in each of the following areas.

  General Government
  Fire Department
  Public Works
  Highway
  Payments to Other Organizations
  Insurance and Other
  Treasurer Buggee had previously sent some comparison information for three budget 

scenarios and the tax implication of each. Doug reviewed each of the scenarios noting 
the differences.
                                                                                                                                              

 A current listing of ARPA approved and pending uses was discussed in detail.  Discussion 
of rules that encompass these funds were reviewed.

 An additional request from Paran Recreations was discussed. This request will be placed 
on the WARNING for voter discussion and possible approval.



Matthew Patterson made a motion at 7:23 PM to adjourn the meeting. This was seconded by 
Ray Mullineaux and so voted by all trustees present.

                    Lorine Elwell
Village Clerk
Village of North Bennington


